
 

 
Page 1 of 1 

 

 
DOJ Communications Office         DOJCommunications@doj.state.wi.us         (608) 266-1220 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

December 22, 2023 
 

Attorney General Kaul Releases Statement on Wisconsin Supreme Court 

Decision Invalidating Legislative Maps 
 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul today released the following statement 

regarding the Wisconsin Supreme Court’s ruling that declared the state’s legislative maps 

unconstitutional and requires new maps ahead of the 2024 election. 

 

“Today is a great day for democracy in Wisconsin.” 

 

“For over a decade, our state legislature has been elected in a fundamentally undemocratic 

manner due to partisan gerrymandering. And the consequences have been immense: policies 

with strong public support have been blocked by—and often haven’t even received a hearing 

from—the legislature.” 

 

“Today’s decision marks a sea change. It means that our state legislature will once again be 

truly democratically elected. The power to determine what direction our legislature takes will 

again reside where it belongs—with Wisconsin voters. This is a landmark ruling for 

democracy in Wisconsin.” 
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